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December 8, 1995

Director, Divieion of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

RE: Manatee County

951235-HWS
Dear Sir or Madam:
In accordance with your letter of November 9, 1995 and the
meeting held on November 28, 1995, attached 1is NGI's
Application for exemption from Comnission regulation.

Should any questions arise about the application, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Nu-Gulf Industries, Inc.
Pm}-ﬂ:—o
R. . Swanson
Environmental Manager
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November 2, 1994

State of Florida

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
3304 Coconut Palm Drive

Tampa, FI. 33619

State of Florida

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FI. 32301

State of Florida

Department of Health & Rehabilitative Services
Radioactive Materials Section

Office of Radiation Control

1317 Winewood Boulevard

Tallahassee, FI. 32399-0700

Southwest Florida Water Management District

2379 Broad Street

Brooksville, FL 34609-6899

Re: Appointment of Authorized Representatives

Gentlemen:

I hereby appoint Robert C. Stewart - Senior Vice President & C.0.0., Ivan Nance - Corporate
Environmental Manager, and Rick Hughes - Mine Manager, as authorized representatives of Nu-
Gulf Industries, Inc. in matters relating to your offices.

Please contact our office if further information is required.

Regards,

Philip L. Rinaldi
President & C.E.O.
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